
Once again, welcome to Furry Creek, we hope to 
meet you soon and if there is anything we can do to 
help you settle in please reach out to the FCCA board 
at furry.creek.comm.assn@gmail.com  

Furry Creek Community Association (FCCA) is the 
association for everyone in Furry Creek - Feel free to reach 
out with any questions. To join FCCA there is a $50 cost per 
household per year, which is used to support our 
community. We are currently looking for volunteers to join 
our board!

Read more about it at our website where you can stay 
up-to-date on community events and matters. There is 
something for everyone here, whether it’s our book club, 
boat club, social gatherings, or simply looking for a walking 
buddy, Furry Creek has it! 

Welcome to
Furry Creek!
On behalf of all your neighbours and the Furry Creek Community Association, FCCA , we are 
thrilled to welcome you to FURRY CREEK. We’re so glad you’ve chosen to make your home here, 
and we look forward to getting to know you.

Our community is built on a spirit of connection, inclusivity, and mutual respect. Whether you’re 
here to enjoy the peaceful surroundings of the Sea to Sky, Howe Sound, participate in our various 
activities, or simply make new friends, we’re confident you’ll find a warm and inviting 
atmosphere.

To help you settle in, here are a few key resources:

www.furrycreek.info


